RECEIVED
DEC 212006

SITY MANAGERS OFFICE
LAWRENCE, KS City of Baldwin City

P.Cy. Box 86, 804 Exéhlh St Baldwin Cioy. RSOGOD6 173053 5946427 FAX: 3946580

December 20, 2006

Mr. David Corliss, City Manager
City of Lawrence

PO Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044-2268

Dear Mr. Cotliss:

Yesterday, Baldwin City Director of Public Works Bill Winegar and I mer with a few
members of your Ultilities Department staff to review proposed plans regarding the City of
Lawrence’s pending development on the southeast corner of the city. Specifically, the
development of the Wastewater Treatment Plant and the upgrade of porable water
transmission and distribution facilitics were of interest to us.

As you know, the City of Baldwin City is in need of replacing its main water line that
cutrently lies in the Baker Wetlands., The Ciuty of Lawrence’s plans for developing factities
along 1600 Road south of the Wakarusa River are well suned for helping the City of Baldwin
City pian for this needed improvement. By this letter, T am hereby requestung thar Baldwin
City’s long-term water needs be considered as part of this project as plans and specifications
are developed and the size and location of water transmission mains in southeast Lawrence
are constdered. We would very much like to be a part of this planning process and work
cooperatively with the City of Lawrence as you move through this project.

Specifically, we believe that a joint ventute whereby the size 6f water main required
to support the needs of both local development in the City of Lawrence and long-term water
supply for the City of Baldwin City is appropriate. We understand that the City of Lawrence
will have a relatively quick timetable in developing infrastructure in this area, and we are
prepared to participate as fully as we can. We also understand that the renegotiaring and/or
extending cur existing contracts for water treatment with the City of Lawrence will likely be
necessary, and we are indeed opett to evaluating chat possibility.

The City cf Baldwin City values its reladonship with the City of Tawrence in
vroviding treated water to our residents and customers, and we lock forward to working
with you and your staff in making this significant improvement come to fruition.

Sincerely,

s e

Jetf Dingman
I
A

Jiy Administrator

ce: Bill Winegar, Director of Public Works
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Home ot Baker University. the Maple Leaf Festival. and Midland Historical Railway




